The Broadway League’s policy on campaigning in Broadway theaters
during the 2018 Local 802 Election

The League and its member employers will remain neutral during the
“campaign period.”

Consistent with current safety practices, we will not allow any unauthorized
individuals access to the theatre.

There should be no campaigning at the theatre related to the Local 802 internal
union election.

Nothing herein should be interpreted or applied in a manner inconsistent with
any employee’s rights under section 7 of the National Labor Relations Act.
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